Dear Families,

I miss you all and hope everyone is staying healthy. I know this is uncharted terrirtory and we are all trying to make the best of it. My main concern is with the health and well being of your families. With that being said, I don't want to add any extra stress right now. Any of the work that I am sending home is review and I do not expect any of it to come back to school. Please use the work at your discretion.

The best thing that you can do is to keep having children read, write stories, and practice math facts. Get oustside for fresh air and exercise when you can.

We are lucky to have some really great online options for those of you that have internet access. Go to www.lfcsd.org and click on BHA. On the dropdown menu click BHA Weblinks. This will goive children access to many of the websites that we use in school. The two that they are most familiar with are IXL (math practice) and Accellerated Reader (read stories and answer questions). In your packet, you will find their passwords for these websites. Please continue to check the Little Falls City School District website and facebook page for new information.

I am constantly thinking of you all and wishing you the best. Please e-mail me at ktraut@lfcsd.org with any questions or concerns or just to keep in touch and let me know how you are doing.

Sincerely, Mrs. Kim Traut

To my babies: I can't wait to see you soon. Until then, keep reading, practice your math facts, write stories and letters, build things, go outside and get some fresh air, draw me some pictures, and last but not least...now is the perfect time to practice tying your shoes:) Make sure you are listening to your parents when they are helping you with your work just like you listen to me at school. I can't wait to hear about what you have been doing when I see you again. I love you all!

Love, Mrs. Traut